
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 November 1st: 4 year olds 
Brooks Center Field Trip  

 November 5th: Election Day-
No school 

 November 25th and 26th: 
Thanksgiving feasts 

 November 27th-29th: 
Thanksgiving break-No school 

We had an exciting October with field trips, fall break, and lots of fall crafts. We 
have so much to be thankful for and I always enjoy this season of taking time to 
reflect on our blessings—God is good!  We are thankful for every child that we get an 
opportunity to serve here at Fort Hill Preschool. Thank you for sharing your children 
with us.  
 
   

 Reminder no school Tuesday, November 5th for Election Day (This is an early 
release day for Pickens County Schools—which means no preschool.)  

 Please send a jacket with your child each day. We go out on the playground 
unless it is raining or below freezing. It is helpful if jackets and hats are labeled.  

 The Four Year Old classes will be attending The Very Hungry Caterpillar on 
November 1st at the Brooks Center. Please pay close attention to parking 
instructions sent out by your child’s teacher.  Plan to drop children off at the 
Brooks Center by 9:00 and pick up your child from the same location at 
11:00.  

 Our Christmas program is December 18th @ 9:30 in the church sanctuary.  
ALL children should be in their classrooms by 8:45.  Parents may proceed to 
the sanctuary to be seated. After a short program of Christmas carols and 
the retelling of the Christmas story, we will proceed to Tartan Hall for 
refreshments.  The entire event lasts about an hour and you may take your 
child home with you when you leave. This will be the last day of school before 
Christmas break.  Preschool resumes January 6th, 2020 

 Thanks to all who participated in our ornament fundraiser. We raised 
$380.00.  We will use a portion of this money to build a new Library cart for 
our 4 year old classes.  The remainder will be donated to the Hazel Sparks 
Scholarship Fund. Ornaments will be sent home prior to Thanksgiving break.  

 The preschool is participating in a voluntary food drive to benefit Clemson 
Community Care.  Collection bags will be sent home next week and are due 
back by November 15th.  

 Picture orders will come home next week. Plan to place orders by November 
8th.  

 Our Thanksgiving Feasts are planned for November 25th (Whales and 3-day 
Honeybees), and November 26th (Owls, 2-day honebyees, Turtles). Please look 
for more information to come from your child’s teacher/parent coordinator.  
This is a great time for the children to fellowship around the table together.  

 Thanksgiving Break: No Preschool—November 27th-29th. Enjoy this time with 
your families!  

 Our 35+ year tradition of Snowhouses for the 4 year old classes will be 
December 5th for the Owls and December 6th for the Whales. Please do not 
bring siblings to this event as this is a special event for you and the 4 year 
olds.  Look for more information to come from your child’s teacher.  
 

 

NOVEMBER 
 

NEWS 

Book Orders 
 

 Scholastic book orders can be done 
online @ https://clubs.scholastic.com/ 

The preschool code is MHWWZ. I 
will close the November order on 
November 14th. Plan to order 
Christmas presents on this order!!.  
These books will be shipped to the 
preschool.  
 Usborne books can be ordered @ 
https://m3214.myubam.com/1373868
. These books will be shipped directly 
to you.  

 

November Chapel 

 David is Chosen as King 
 Daniel and the Lions Den 
 Jonah and the Big Fish 
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